
 

As we start fresh on a new year, we resolve to be a better resource for you, our customer. Each quarter, we 
will prepare and deliver to you an informational piece of content related to your insurance. We hope you find 
value in this content, and we invite you to send us suggestions if you have them.  
 

For our first topic, we have chosen inflation and its effect on your insurance. We imagine you are feeling the 
pain of inflation in many areas of your life… at the grocery store, the gas pump, and probably in your 
insurance premiums. We feel that same pain, which is why we want to offer some solutions that may help 
during this time of increased expenses. 
 

 
 

 
      
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Thank you for your business! We wish you a happy,  
healthy, and prosperous 2024! 
From all of us at Barrett & Associates Insurance Group 
 


